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As most of you are aware, we have launched our brand
new website for owners. We are very proud to present this
to you. If you have ideas or comments to enhance this site
please let us know. If you want to write a testimonial, we
would love to add it to our current testimonials. The
website address is www.pmtcrentals.com .
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THE HOLIDAYS ARE DRAWING NEAR
Your staff at Property Management Treasure Coast would
like to take this opportunity to acknowledge all our clients
for their support all year long. It has been an honor and a

pleasure to work with you and we wish you the best of
holidays, and a prosperous 2016.

Thanking you with heartfelt wishes,
Debbie, Dave & Aly

ALY SCHOCK
OFFICE & REPAIR MANAGER

Property Management Treasure Coast
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